Stockton Wood Primary School



Dear Parents, 19.3.20

School Closure

Yesterday, Gavin Williamson, Secretary of State for Education, announced that on Friday afternoon schools, colleges and early years settings will **close until further notice** as part of the country's ongoing response to coronavirus.

It was announced that schools would remain open for children of Key Workers and vulnerable children including those children with an Education Health Care Plan (EHCP).

Children who do not fall into these groups should remain at home with appropriate care.

We are now waiting for further clarification regarding which jobs are identified as 'Key Work' eg nurse.

Whilst we wait for clarification, please complete the slip below if you need childcare because you fit into the category of Key Worker and return to **school tomorrow** to enable us to start planning.

Arrangements will be confirmed on Friday.

Home Learning packs and guidance will be given to the children on Friday afternoon. As indicated previously please follow Twitter and our School website for regular updates.

Family members of children who are currently not attending school may collect Home Learning packs from school tomorrow (Friday) between 2pm and 3pm.

| Yours sincerely, | |
|---|---------------|
| S.E.Price | |
| Head teacher | |
| Key Worker | Response Slip |
| Child's name: | Class: |
| I fit into the key worker category because: | |
| Parent's full name: | |
| Signed | |













